supportercare@breastcancercare.org.uk



Mr Dave Henrys 34 Caesar Avenue Oakenholt FLINT CH6 5EA

Your Breast Cancer Care No: 460527

August 6, 2010

Dear Dave

On behalf of Breast Cancer Care, I would like to say a very big thank you to Northop Hall Old Boys (over 35's) Football Club for the fantastic £200.00 that your Quiz Night has raised for our funds. Thank you so much for your support and please pass on our sincere appreciation to everyone involved, in particular your volunteer referee Adie Goss for requesting a fundraiser in lieu of fees.

Your gift is very important to us and we are able to offer our services only because of support such as yours. Breast Cancer Care is here for anyone affected by breast cancer. We bring people together, provide information and support, and campaign for improved standards of care. We use our understanding of people's experience of breast cancer and our clinical expertise in everything we do.

Many thanks again for your kind support.

Kind regards

Murray Lindo

Director of Fundraising and Marketing